COMMUNICATION - C5

ITEM 2

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
April 7, 2021

Froms sianic N

Sent: Saturday, March 27, 2021 4:13 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Block 18 Properties Inc.& block 18 (Rutherford) Inc.

Respected Sir/Madam,

We object to construction of homes on this lot. We believe that it will cost too
much congestion in this area and it will increase the threat to surrounding
wildlife in this area. We feel adding more infrastructure will create more
condensed intersection and take away residential aspect. In addition to the
construction Rutherford Go station I strongly believe it will become far too
crowded for more residential area to be built.

Thank you
Sincerely
Resident from Dufferin hill area





